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I support implementation, without further delay, of the SEC recommendations.  Change will be difficult for
the employees of the AOC and that is regrettable.  Preservation of the AOC, as is, cannot be a better
option than full access to justice in an ideal form - which is not what we have now.  Thank you, Kathryn
Solorzano 


